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October 2022 
 

“A” REMINDER:  
 The next monthly club meeting will be 
Saturday, October 22nd at 7:30 PM at the Central 
Government Center located at 7201 Outer Loop 
Road.  

 For the September meeting there were (14) 
Members were present. (1) Model A Ford driven by 
Louie & Angela Nett. The 50/50 drawing was worth 
$23.00 and was won by Nancy Woodson.  
 

PROGRESSIVE DOOR PRIZE:  
 Mark Greer’s name was drawn, and he WAS 
NOT present. The Progressive Door Prize was worth 
$109.25.  

 
OUR DEEPEST SYMPATHY:  

 One of our long-time club members  
Eileen Sweeney Greer, 92, 
passed away peacefully on 
October 6, 2022. She was born 
on April 27, 1930, in 
Cleveland, OH to the late 
James and Mary (Chawk) 
Sweeney. She graduated from 
Beaumont School for Girls 
and attended Notre Dame 
Academy for one year before 
moving to Louisville with her family. She later studied 
at Spaulding College. She married in July 1951 to 
Joseph Marcus Greer Jr. and had three sons. She 
worked for the Army Map Service, was a volunteer 

with the Louisville chapter of the American Red Cross, 
was a member of St Bartholomew and then St Martha 
Catholic Churches. Always an avid reader, she 
mentored Fern Creek grade schoolers who needed 
extra reading help. As a community leader along with 
her husband Marcus, they hosted many gatherings at 
their home that supported proper growth and 
development issues affecting Buechel and Fern Creek 
residents. She is preceded in death by her parents; her 
husband Marcus; her youngest son Martin; brothers 
James Patrick Sweeney, Jr., Thomas Joseph Sweeney; 
sisters Mary Marcella McAuliffe, Mary Jane Sweeney. 
Left to cherish her memory are her sister Mary Ann 
Lehmann, sons Joseph Marcus Greer III, Michael 
Andrew (Jennifer) Greer; grandchildren Heather 
(Austin) Blakeman, Michelle Greer, Ryan Greer; great 
granddaughter Sylvia Blakeman; and many nieces and 
nephews. As did her husband Marcus in 2012, Eileen 
has bequeathed her remains to the U of L Medical 
School. In lieu of flowers, the family requests that 
memorial donations be made in her honor to St Martha 
Catholic Church, C.H.O.I.C.E. Inc. Louisville, or Meals 
on Wheels. 
 
 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS: 
The Election Banquet will be held November 

12th at 2pm at the Golden Coral in Elizabethtown 
located at 1835 N Dixie Hwy. 

 

YOUR NAME BADGE IS YOUR MEAL TICKET!  
The club will ONLY pay for those members 

who wear their name badge. 
 

Your help is needed to keep our club running 
smoothly, it can be a very satisfying experience!  

Contact one of the Board of Directors to get your name 
on the slate or volunteer at the election banquet. 

mailto:emeric@toolingventures.com
http://www.kymodela.org/


  

WESTERN KY TOUR 
REPORT: 
 In September, Jerry 
& Rita Mills, Robin & 
Holly Cooper, Steve Grant, 
Fred Shelton and Emeric 
Howell went on the over 
night trip to Murray 
Kentucky where we met up 
with several members of the 
Central Kentucky Model A 
Club. 
 On Saturday we 
visited Johnny Herndon’s 
collection in Coldwater 
Kentucky. To say Johnny 
has an  enormous collection 
is an understatement. His buildings are filled with 
automobilia, gas pumps, Model A Ford’s and a few 
other cars thrown in for good balance. We started off 
at his home which has several garages filled to the brim. 
Next, we went to what he refers to as the “West Lot” a 
few blocks down the road which has more builds filled 
to the top! One building is set up as a café filled with 
tables and memorabilia. Members of the Western 
Kentucky club provided a GREAT Pot luck lunch for 
everone. 
 A BIG THANKS to Johnny Herndon for 
opening his collection to us, The Western Kentucky 
club for lunch and to Mary and Jeff Rhoad’s for setting 
up the tour! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

2023 MARC NATIONAL MEET HOTEL: 
Hotel rooms are going quick for MARC 2023 

National Meet. Several of our members have made 
reservations at the Hilton Garden. If you are planning 
to go you should make reservations soon! 
 

Hilton Garden Inn Cincinnati/West Chester  
CODE: MARC 
9306 Schulze Drive,  West Chester, OH 45069 
1-800-774-1500 
 

 

       

UP COMING EVENTS: 

“Please mark your calendars and keep the date” 
 

November: 

• Election Banquet – November 12th at 2pm at 

the Golden Coral Elizabethtown. 

 

December: 

• Christmas - Party Date TBD 

 

January 2023: 

• 14th Club Swap Meet (Emeric Howell & 

Roy Armstrong) 

 

July 2023: 

• July 30th – August 4th, 2023 MARC 

National Meet Hamilton Ohio  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


